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Written comment for 210 N Morgan St meeting rezoning hearing

Andrew Haley <w.andrew.haley@gmail.com>
Tue 5/17/2022 9:08 AM
To: CPC <CPC@cityofchicago.org>

[Warning: External email

Hello,
I am a Chicago resident and live within 250 of the 210 N Morgan property proposed for rezoning.

| wanted to register a comment requesting that the CPC take into consideration the loss of green
space and ground-level public space in the nearby area, and encourage the developers and
commission to include commitments for public greenery and public space or art in the development
plans for the property.

There have been many developments in the area that have enhanced the neighborhood, but many of
these have missed opportunities to include trees or ground level planting areas that the public can

appreciate and enjoy, and that provide benefits to the neighborhood (shade, ambience, etc.).

Best,
William Haley
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